The Reserve at Knollwood
Board Meeting via ZOOM
March 9, 2021 @ 7:00 pm

Board Members present: Rich Mullin, Dane Hildebrecht, Brian Davis, Donny Hill, Crista Vogler

The Board approved the Minutes from the January 12, 2021 Meeting.

Opening discussion was nomination of potential new board members. Goal is to have seven (7) members on the board.  Board members to discuss joining with potential candidates.

Brian delivered the financial report.  Books are updated and we are currently debt free. Receivables have two people that need to pay HOA dues. 1099s issued, tax returns filed. Our area unfortunately does not qualify for additional Covid19 pandemic assistance.  Snow budget will go over this year to the large amount of snowfall that we experienced.

Road Report: Brian to fix small potholes. 
Foegley Landscaping adding sod slowly back to areas where yards were damaged due to snow plowing. 
Board discussed road repairs and costs of crack seal vs. repaving roads. 
Donny volunteered to get estimates for road repairs/paving.

Tree report: Donny presented three estimates for tree removal and landscaping at the front of the neighborhood. Trees are plagued with fungus/bacteria and need to eventually be removed with new landscaping planned. Board to determine if we do this soon or hold off for a year to allow money to be saved for this expensive project.
Question posed if we can possibly purchase insurance for the new trees to protect us from replacing again due to a fungus/bacteria. 
Landscaping report, Crista will try to recruit some volunteers to plant flowers in the front gate this Spring to save money. Will post on FB page to try to attract interest.

ACC Report: Crista delivered the ACC report. Both current projects are missing lot line drawings. There are no setback notations on either project. The Board discussed how we could make this easier for residents to understand in the future.

Next Board meeting is scheduled for May 11.

Meeting adjourned by Richard Mullin at 8:00pm. 

